
4th Annual 
PARENTS NIGHT OUT! 

Call for Auction Item Donations 

The parents at Ray Shepherd Elementary all have an opportunity to make a difference in our children’s school experience.  Without your support 
many of the programs and purchases the PAC funds would not be possible. Through your support these funds have been used to purchase: 

technology equipment, field trip transportation, emergency equipment and classroom incentives for students every year. 

 

 
 
 
Our Fourth Annual Parent’s Pub Night is coming up on  
Thursday, March 12th at Ocean Park Village Pub.  We are asking  
our wonderful parents and friends for donations of Auction items! 
 
If you have a business, or know someone with a business that would like to help 
support our school, please consider a donation for our Silent Auction.  Letter for 
businesses is attached.  Additionally, teachers will be collecting individual student 
donations for themed baskets, further information to be announced.  

Some ideas for donations would be:  

Gift baskets, or items to include in baskets 
 

Gift cards/certificates (grocery stores, 
restaurants) 

Services (Spa, Home Repair, Photography) 
 

Electronics (Tablet, Gaming System) 
 

Experience (Sports event Tickets, Concert, 
Aquarium, golf, gym memberships etc.) 
 

Small Appliances (Coffee maker, 
Instant Pot, Bread maker etc.) 
 

Vacation Items (such as house rental or 
airfare) 

 

Sports memorabilia or equipment 
 

New Items (such as household items, jewelry, 
handbags) 

 

Cash/Cheque donations 
ALWAYS WELCOME! 
(Payable to Ray Shepherd PAC) 

 

Please arrange for all items to be delivered to the school no later than  
Tuesday, February 18th, but the sooner, the better  

 
All donations are welcome and we are very grateful to all participants! 

Any questions or concerns, please contact Heather Lewis at 
jeffheather07@gmail.com 

 


